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New York State School of Industrial and Labor Relations 

A Statutory College of the State University 

Cornell University Ithaca, New York 14850 

October 11, 1968 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, New York 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I appreciate your letter of October 9, and in due 

course the addendum to your article will be incorporated. 

I do not expect to get the book ready for the publisher 
until next summer, so there is ample time for changes. 

i am always very pleased to hear from you and I 
reciprocate heartily your holiday greetings and best 

wishes. 

With friendliest regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

ho yea 
Milton R. Konvitz 

Professor of Industrial 

and Labor Relations 
and 

Professor of Law 
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